
 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you all had a wonderful and refreshing summer break! As we look forward 

to welcoming our students back, we are delighted to announce that the School will 

reopen on Monday, 8th July 2024. 

Please make a careful note of the following: 

1. School Timings:  

 Mayor Galaxy : 9:50 am to 1:00 pm  

 Grade I to IX: 8:25 am to 2:25 pm. 

 Grade XI: 8:25 am to 12:35 pm. 

2. Students are required to wear their full school uniform. 

3. To minimise heavy bagpacks, please encourage your child to bring the books and 

notebooks, according to the time table. 

4. The Identity Cards will be issued tomorrow. Once distributed, it is mandatory for 

all students to wear their ID cards. 

We are incredibly excited to reunite with our Mayorites and ready for a fantastic 

term ahead. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 

 


